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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

April 20, 1981

Please do appropriate letters
to Dr. Stone and send acknow-
ledgement to those cards that
include addresses. ,

Thank vyou.

Allen Locke
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

April 25, 1981

TO: Bob Anderson

FROM: Pat Gleason

Please arrange to send Dr. Stone
a P—ZQ’and enclosed cards C-6s.

Thank you!

C"' ﬂW

et M
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THANKS
2 GIVING
SQUARE

April 7, 1981

Mr. Allen Locke

Executive Secretary

The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Locke,

Following the assassination attempt last week cards were
made available here at Thanks-Giving Square to visitors
who would wish to express words of hope and concern to
those injured. Enclosed please find these cards, which
we hope can be forwarded to the President.

Thanks-Giving Square is a center for praise and gratitude

in the heart of downtown Dallas. It is owned and maintained
by the Thanks-Giving Square Foundation, a private inter-faith
religious foundation. We have included a sample brochure

so that you might gain a clearer understanding of the place
and its purposes.

We join with all other Americans in offering the White
House staff our sincere thanks for your courage and energy
in fulfilling the responsibilities of the Executive Office,
especially at this time of concern. We wish you good
fortune in your future efforts.

Sincerely,
THANKS?VI'NGNSWJARE FOUNDATION
( N |
Y S
L /.' : /r'

; [
Dr. R&1ph-E-"Stone
Executive Director

P.O.BOX 1777 o DALLAS, TEXAS 75221 e AREA CODE 214 651-1777





















MEMO

DATE: April 27, 2009

FROM: Diane Barrie

RE: Alpha File, Thanksgiving Square
TO: The File

This correspondence included 83 notes referred to in the letter from Ralph Stone. We
have sampled and retained 8 of these notes.

Ronald Reagan Library & Museum
40 Presidential Drive - Simi Valley, CA 93065
800 - 410-8354
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THE WHITE HOUSE
" WASHINGTON

May 7, 1984

Rathy:
4

We thought this Thanksgiving Square sounded familiar
so we did a litt%e digging. We found the attached
correspondence in\Ryan's office and Central Files.
Additionally, Ryan\ad staffed it out already to
McManus who suggested 1% be regretted.

Margaret suggested wg send it hack your way for
safe keeping! )

Thanks, Kathy.

-

JULIE BRINK
Office of Margaret D. Tutwiler
456-7620

!19, 1984

MISSION

yhnson

President signing the
gust at the one place

g of America" creates
ique symbolic place.
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5 in the universally
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ople abroad. It would
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ker and Herbert Hunt;
fJames M. Collins; Ben
Green; Eric Jonsson;
s V. Prothro and many

Anne helped create Thanks-Giving Square originally and gain President
Ford's support on a number of important occasions. The Vice President has
been contacted on this matter and has reacted favorably.

Svincerely,

NATIONAL THANKSGIVING COMMISSION

Peter Ste i
President

P.O. Box 1777 O DALLAS, TEXAS 75221 {at Bryan, Pacific & Ervay} O 214/969-1977







THANKS
3 GIVING  October 25, 1985
SQUARE

Mrs. Reagan
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mrs. Reagan,
Your gracious words in presenting the American gift to the:
Secretary-General at the United Nations are especially
appreciated by the donors of "The Golden Rule" the Thanks-Giving
Square Foundation.

In America, we take for granted being a people "united in prayer"
for two hundred years with our ancient Thanksgiving tradition.

But, you gave the final world insight of Norman Rockwell's vision
of the future:

"the peoples of the world,
all races and creeds united together in prayer"

This 1s the new great hope - a healing of the human spirit
worldwide.

It will inspire future generations as they daily pass by this
gift of the American people.

Our heartfelt thanks.

The Directors of Thanks—-Giving Square Foundation

Hassan I. Bukhari James F. Chambers, Jr. Charles G. Cullum

%«ry&call, Jr. . R ggar John M. Stemmons

Gty

eter P. Stewart Thomas W. Taylor

P.O. Box 1777 0 DALLAS, TEXAS 75221 [at Bryan, Pacific & Ervay] O 214/969-1977




February 19, 1986

Dear Peter:

Thanks for your letter of February 4, 1986 concerning "The
"Golden Rule" mosaic at the United Nations.

I have ordered copies of the photographs taken at that event
and will send them to you &s soon as they are processed.
Also, a letter frcm the First Lady will be sent with the
photographs that may be distributed to the contributors.

It was great to be in Dallas this past week, I just wish my
schedule had not been so hectic, I wculd have enjoyed
visiting you,

Please continue with your fine work and let me know if there
is anvthing I can do for you in the future.

ulnces%;;/

low Pt

Kenneth arun
Director 6f Projects and Policy
Offic? of the First Lady

Mr. Peter Stewart
xire51dent
anksgiving Square

Post Office Box 1777
Dalla , Texas 75221




